
 

 

Lila’s Log:  Making Friends, Bringing Comfort, and Spreading our 

Lord’s Message 

Fellow BSLC Members!  K9 Comfort Dog Lila here, with my 

February report. 

 

I suppose some of you are decrying the frigid winter weather — 

and I understand. Well . . . not really. Me — I love it! So 

refreshing . . . frolicking in the snowflakes . . . invigorating walks 

in the icy air . . . making snow-dog angels. Of course, I guess 

having a thick golden fur coat helps, doesn’t it? 

Winter isn’t only about outdoor play and snuggles by the 

fireplace, though.  I’ve been keeping busy with my Comfort Dog 

duties. 

 

My handler Joy and helper Judie and my fellow LCC K-9 Comfort Dogs and 
I had the honor of serving at Tim Peer’s funeral in Chilton.  We had the 
privilege of meeting Tim’s wife Kelly and his daughters Allison, Cassie, and 
Josie and standing beside them to comfort Tim’s family and friends. While 
we mourn the loss of Tim here on earth, we know he is with Jesus now and 
in His loving arms. Serving with me were Hagar Comfort Dog, Mary 
Comfort Dog, Rhoda Comfort Dog, and Zoey Comfort Dog. 

https://www.facebook.com/k9comfort/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWK1FIm7_h470ItL6YtIo6PTfAw01DjFhI-JjNrIlbOdDMxbPsWEKRs-M2FuRztD4KkvU56RGH7yOihO2CH-e-eISh5t3Hr6WnIJ_HIaT37uit6LewFsrHEABk7UBNLdaqx02ZcZWptCR5aWjIQ_iQv&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/HagarComfortDog/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWK1FIm7_h470ItL6YtIo6PTfAw01DjFhI-JjNrIlbOdDMxbPsWEKRs-M2FuRztD4KkvU56RGH7yOihO2CH-e-eISh5t3Hr6WnIJ_HIaT37uit6LewFsrHEABk7UBNLdaqx02ZcZWptCR5aWjIQ_iQv&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/MaryComfortDog?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWK1FIm7_h470ItL6YtIo6PTfAw01DjFhI-JjNrIlbOdDMxbPsWEKRs-M2FuRztD4KkvU56RGH7yOihO2CH-e-eISh5t3Hr6WnIJ_HIaT37uit6LewFsrHEABk7UBNLdaqx02ZcZWptCR5aWjIQ_iQv&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/MaryComfortDog?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWK1FIm7_h470ItL6YtIo6PTfAw01DjFhI-JjNrIlbOdDMxbPsWEKRs-M2FuRztD4KkvU56RGH7yOihO2CH-e-eISh5t3Hr6WnIJ_HIaT37uit6LewFsrHEABk7UBNLdaqx02ZcZWptCR5aWjIQ_iQv&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/RhodaComfortDog?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWK1FIm7_h470ItL6YtIo6PTfAw01DjFhI-JjNrIlbOdDMxbPsWEKRs-M2FuRztD4KkvU56RGH7yOihO2CH-e-eISh5t3Hr6WnIJ_HIaT37uit6LewFsrHEABk7UBNLdaqx02ZcZWptCR5aWjIQ_iQv&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/ZoeyComfortDog/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWK1FIm7_h470ItL6YtIo6PTfAw01DjFhI-JjNrIlbOdDMxbPsWEKRs-M2FuRztD4KkvU56RGH7yOihO2CH-e-eISh5t3Hr6WnIJ_HIaT37uit6LewFsrHEABk7UBNLdaqx02ZcZWptCR5aWjIQ_iQv&__tn__=kK-R


 

 

I received this thoughtful thank you message on my Facebook page: 
“Kelly Peer 

Thank you for your service as we honored our precious Tim. The level 

of comfort provided is so much appreciated. God bless.❤️” 

 
 
 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/kelly.peer?comment_id=Y29tbWVudDozNDM1MDI0OTExMTM1NTFfMzQzNjIxMzE0NDM1MDAy&__cft__%5B0%5D=AZW0d8kMP9FioQ9RFZon6RDiI-RHzS1sTp1bOrtu1ijUB6zQBB_vAt6jxrXQC7TKCl_J7NkLFyNtgWbKUqfGFeWhsRW4rcNtb7whiB2m0t2_HCdnTBN85bYQpKtEiglz0AM_AqWNHBsY1wgdIMKt4VHk&__tn__=R%5D-R


 

 

My handler Joyce and I have been undergoing vigorous training 

and orientation for a new volunteer opportunity at Aurora Zilber 

Hospice in Wauwatosa. We completed the 18 course units (my 

head’s still spinning!) and the shadowing, and now we have our 

start day scheduled for February 3. 

 

 

 

 

 

Until next month, friends! 

 Yours in Peace and Comfort, 

    Lila  


